
 

 

 
 
 

  

 
 

CONDOLENCE MOTION 
 
 
Moved by: Councillor Jaye Robinson  
 
Seconded by: 

 
Mayor John Tory 

 

 
 
The Mayor and Members of Toronto City Council are deeply saddened to learn of the passing of 
Giuseppe (Joe) Sottile on December 31, 2020. 
 
Joe, a five-year Toronto Transit Commission employee in the Infrastructure and Engineering 
division, was well known and well regarded as a valued member of the organization.  
 
We honour his memory and recognize that his family and TTC colleagues will miss him dearly. 
We hope that the memories he left behind will be of comfort and offer solace and the peace 
needed to get through the difficult days ahead.  
 
Joe will be remembered as a "sweetheart of a man" who was a great asset to the TTC. He will be 
missed by all who knew him and worked with him. 
 
The City Clerk is asked to convey, on behalf of Members of Toronto City Council, our sincere 
sympathy to Joe Sottile's mother, his siblings, extended family and friends, and those worked 
with him. 
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